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Good Day,
    You, as our elected county servants, must restore our Republic by
ensuring our votes are only for Citizens of the United States.
   I urge you to only allow one day of voting, requiring ID for registered
citizens of the United States, and that you cease the fraudulent practices
now.

Thank you,
Wanda B.
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